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Committee 
Date  

Action  Lead Officer Update on Progress  

March 2025 The committee queried the new changes arising from the recently 

introduced CIPFA standards for internal audit. It was agreed that this issue 

would be best covered through an all-committee briefing however a number 

of the key principles remained the same. Officers committed to arranging a 

briefing session for the committee 
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